Beth L Tashnick

Subject: FW: Water and Sewer

From: Mark Bosler

Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 10:11 AM

To: City Manager Distribution Group ;Scott J Carruthers

Subject: Water and Sewer

To the City Manager and Operations Mgr. -

Knowing that you typically only hear from residents when there is a complaint, I thought that I would pass along a compliment that the City's drain and sewer system appears to have weathered the recent storms in the area with excellent results. I attribute this to proactive vigilance in maintaining the City's drain and sewer system, as I have noticed significant upgrades to the system near my home and also have seen city workers out with equipment regularly clearing drains. Many accolades to you for being responsive and taking the steps needed to maintain and improve the system on a regular basis and before being hit with storms that put other cities in crisis mode.

Mark Bosler